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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
Congratulations to our lovely children in Reception who have completed their first week of full time school! They 
have been amazing and especially enjoyed their village walk in the sunshine with Yr1 and Yr2 on Thursday. 
 
Another highlight was Sapphires visit to the Octagon Theatre in Yeovil on Monday. There they listened to Cressida 
Cowell tell them about her inspiration for her ‘How to train your Dragon’ books and her new book series ‘The 
Wizards of Once’. She was a great speaker and really inspired them to become writers and illustrators of the future. 
 
Sports fixtures began this week with friendly Tag Rugby and Netball matches against Bradford Abbas. Our teams 
secured strong wins and have therefore started the season in jubilant mood along with their coaches! Well done to 
all our players. 
 
Things to look out for…. 
 
HARVEST WALK:                                                                                                                                                            
Next week we look forward to our whole school Welly Walk to Holwell Church for our Harvest Service. Our classes 
will be presenting their learning for this service, so please join us at 10.30am if you can. Please see additional letter 
about this. For additional information about Farm Africa Welly Walk please use this link: 
https://www.farmafrica.org/great-african-welly-walk/schools-landing-page 
 
CONSENT SLIPS                                                                                                                                                         
Can we put in a bit of a plea that letters requiring consent be returned to school promptly please?  
I am afraid we are unable to accept verbal consent for taking children out of school or to attend school matches. 
Currently chasing up returns and organising repeat letters is taking up too much time. Therefore, in future, if consent 
is not returned we will be not be able to include the children in those activities. Please remember that copies of all 
letters are posted on our website and thank you in advance for your support with this. 
 
SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT EVENING 
Please see attached letter about this important event taking place on October 10th from 6-8pm. We would really 
value more parents/carers to join us for this interactive evening to help us move our school forward. We really need 
your thoughts and opinions and we promise you will learn lots about our school! Refreshments will be provided and 
feedback from previous evenings has been positive so please do join us this year. 
 
Letters attached include…. 
 

 What’s on this Week W/C 2nd October 2017 

 All Saints Harvest Celebrations – Thursday 5th October 

 School Development Evening – Parents Invitation 

 School Development Evening – School Council & Eco Committee Invite 
 

Kind regards… All Saints 
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